
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 11/30/2010 10:30:10 AM 
To: 'Strauss, Robert L.' (robert.strauss@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Lunch 

Bob, It still works. I will send you an appointment. Erik 

From: Strauss, Robert L. [mailto:robert.strauss@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 2:53 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: lunch 

Erik, 

Sorry for not getting back to you sooner. December 9th would work, if its still available for you. 

Bob 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 12:45 PM 
To: Strauss, Robert L. 
Subject: lunch 

Bob, I was wondering if you would be interested in getting together for lunch sometime. Since I'm now 
working on procurement and RA issues for PG&E, I thought it would be useful to get together to chat 
about key policy issues and share ideas. I'm available on December 3, 8, 9 or 10 if any of those dates 
work for you. 

Best Regards, 

Erik. 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

SB GT&S 0437333 
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San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebj1@pge.com 

SB GT&S 0437334 


